Circular No.: 18-129
Date

:
17 July 2018
To

:
ALL RESIDENTS
Subject
: 
CANCELLATION OF FIRE DRILL
Kindly be advised that the scheduled Fire Drill for today, 17 July 2018, has been cancelled due to heavy rains. We shall make an announcement once we have made the necessary arrangements for a new schedule.

Thank you for your understanding.

THESS M. FLORES
Head Property Manager
